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GWRRA Vision and Mission Statements  

 

GWRRA Vision 

Gold Wing Road Riders Association [GWRRA], founded in 1977, is 
recognized as the world's largest single-marquee motorcycle association in 
the world. GWRRA provides safety, technical, and educational services to its 
Members world-wide. 

GWRRA Mission 

Dedicated to our Motto; Friends for Fun, Safety and Knowledge, GWRRA 
Members enjoy the freedom of belonging to a not-for-profit, non-religious and 
non-political organization.  

GWRRA Values 

¶ Friends - GWRRA Members are men and women from all walks of life 
with varied interests and backgrounds. We have Gold Wing and other 
touring motorcycle riders of all age groups. Some ride solo and many 
ride with small and large groups! New Members join GWRRA 
especially for the technical information we share; some of our 
Members join for the enjoyment of riding with friends and also meeting 
new friends. Find your future riding friends with your Region Map. 

¶ Fun - As a family organization, GWRRA has certain fun groups to 
include restaurant, picnic and campout runs. We also have GWRRA 
groups to include charities, parades, and small or large events across 
the country. GWRRA Members can participate in live or video 
seminars through Rider Education Programs. 

¶ Safety- We strive for improvement through GWRRA safety workshops. 
We will share technical expertise, news and tips about riding, 
maintenance and the best touring routes in the world. Safety is for Life 
on our GWRRA Rider Education Programs page. 

¶ Knowledge- While generalization about a group of individuals as large 
as today's GWRRA is difficult, GWRRA Members are likely to be 
independent thinkers, fun-loving, generous, adventuresome, 
cooperative and unfazed by the natural challenges of riding in the rain, 
temperature extremes or highway uncertainties. Many Members have 
completed CPR and first aid training, making them the best-prepared 
motorcycle riders on the world's highways! Find " CPR and First Aid 
Training " on our GWRRA Medic First Aid International® Programs. 

 

 

http://gwrra.org/regionmap.html
http://gwrra.org/regional/ridered/PDF%20Files/UpdatedRiderEdTrifoldBrochure2013_mod.pdf
http://gwrra.org/regional/ridered/index.html
http://gwrra.org/regional/ridered/index.html
http://gwrra.org/regional/ridered/index.html
http://gwrra.org/regional/ridered/medic.html


 
 

 

 
 

¢ƘŜǊŜΩǎ ŀƴ ƻǇŜƴ ǎƭƻǘ ƻƴ фκму ŦƻǊ ȅƻǳ want to suggest a ride. 

    Ride!  Thatõs what we do! 

 

 

 

 

 

Chapter Director 

 

2021 Ride Schedule 
 

 

 

But we also stop for gas, food, ICE CREAM, taking photos, 

chatting, kicking the tires, looking at scenery, meeting 

other riders, putting on rain suits and taking them off 

again!  

 



 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

       
 
 

 

  

 

Chapter Director - Santo C. 

                 
Visit the Chapter F website for their February 2021 Newsletter. They have lots to share, maybe there are some 

ideas we can try. Let me know. 

The Buckeye Rally Registration ŦƻǊƳ ƛǎ ŀǾŀƛƭŀōƭŜ ƻƴƭƛƴŜΣ ȅƻǳ ǎǘƛƭƭ ƴŜŜŘ ǘƻ ǇǊƛƴǘ ƛǘ ŀƴŘ Ƴŀƛƭ ƛǘ ƛƴΦ LΩǾŜ ƴŜǾŜǊ ōŜŜƴΣ 

but this is the go-to event for Ohio GWRRA chapters and it is being held close to home in Wooster, on June 17-

19. They are looking for chapters to offer rides. Let me know if you have a ride idea by our next March 

gathering. 

Ron Marcinko, CD of OH-I, has the new 2021 Trek Ohio booklets, if you want to get a jump start on the 

ŎƘŀƭƭŜƴƎŜΦ LΩƳ ƴƻǘ ǎǳǊŜ Ƙƻǿ ǘƘƛǎ ǿƻǊƪǎΣ ōǳǘ ǘƘŜȅ ŀǊŜ Ϸмл ǇŜǊ ōƻƻƪƭŜǘΦ [Ŝǘ ƳŜ ƪƴƻǿ ƛŦ you would like to get a 

booklet. Only 18 or 19 booklets were turned in last year, so Ron says your chances at winning $100 are pretty 

good. This is an interesting idea and could guide some of our rides. 

About a dozen chapter members did their own Sunday brŜŀƪŦŀǎǘ ƎŀǘƘŜǊƛƴƎ ŀǘ WŜƴƴƛŦŜǊΩǎΦ ¢ƘŜ ŦƻƻŘ ŀƴŘ ǎŜǊǾƛŎŜ 

were good despite their being busy. I will schedule another virtual meeting for Wednesday March 24, and for 

those who are vaccinated and/or comfortable with it, a physical gathering a few weeks later forSaturday April 

10. Watch your email for details. 

I have floated the idea of the chapter again becoming active with a Charity. Thanks to those who shared their 

worthy ideas. This is a conversation we should continue, and I think the first thing is decide some parameters: 

I think any charity we work and contribute towards should either be related to Motorcycles or our members ς 

a charity where we all have a personal investment. And, it should be an effective organization that is efficient 

with their money and gets results from their activities. What do you think? 

Maintenance Day has not been scheduled, and if you want it, I will do so, likely in April ς let me know! 

Be sure to welcome Karen Dohnal as our Editor and introduce yourself ς see her profile here. 

Finally, the Travelling Plaque was captured and is now held by Chapter Y. I think this would be a fun trip for us, 

very soon!  Do we bring nerf guns or water pistols? Ha! 

If you stayed with me this far, thanks! I ƭƻƻƪ ŦƻǊǿŀǊŘ ǘƻ ƘŜŀǊƛƴƎ ŦǊƻƳ ȅƻǳΣ ŀƴŘ [ŜǘΩǎ wƛŘŜΗ 

 
 
 

 

The temperatures are above freezing, and the sun is shining, so I make the 

bet that spring has begun!  With the activity I see from other GWRRA 

ŎƘŀǇǘŜǊǎΣ ǿŜ ŀƭƭ ŀǊŜ ǊŜŀŘȅ ǘƻ ǊƛŘŜΦ L ƳŀƪŜ ǎŜǾŜǊŀƭ άŀǎƪǎέ ƻŦ ȅƻǳ ƛƴ ǘƘƛǎ ƭŜǘǘŜǊΣ 

and if each of you respond to just one, we will get things done. 

 Here is all the spring action: 

We had our second virtual meeting, and Betty and Gary won all the awards 

for Most Imaginative Costumes, Best Winter Attitude Management, and 

Most Fun to Watch!   (Their funny Zoom photo is on page 11.) 

 

http://www.ohiochapterf.com/
https://ohiogwrra.org/wp-content/uploads/2019/05/2021-Buckeye-Rally-registration.pdf
https://ohiogwrra.org/buckeye-rally/
https://ohiogwrra.org/wp-content/uploads/2019/05/2021-Trek-Ohio-Destinations.pdf
https://ohiogwrra.org/awards/


 
 

 

 
 

  

 

Assistant Chapter Director - Jim 

H. 
 

Assistant Chapter Director ï Jim H. 
 
 
 
Newsletter ς Karen Dohnal is our new Newsletter Editor!  Karen  
has written a section to introduce herself to the Chapter members. 
/ǳǊǊŜƴǘƭȅ LΩƳ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ǇǊƻŎŜǎǎ ƻŦ ƎŜǘǘƛƴƎ ƘŜǊ ǳǇ ǘƻ ǎǇŜŜŘ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ  
ǇŀǊǘƛŎǳƭŀǊǎ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ /ƘŀǇǘŜǊΦ  ²ŜΩǊŜ ōƻǘƘ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ Ƴŀƴȅ ǉǳƛǊƪǎ 
of the Microsoft Word program.  We are very fortune to have her. 
 
Wing Ding ς Now is the time to go to the Wing Ding website and sign up 
(https://www.wing-ding.org/).  Print the Registration form (lower right-hand 
corner) to see all the costs. You can then sign back on at a later time to register. 
(Early registration is now only $40 for one rider.)  The GWRRA & Sponsor Dinners 
and Entertainments have an extra cost but sell out pretty quickly, but only buy 
ǘƘŜǎŜ ƻǇǘƛƻƴǎ ƛŦ ȅƻǳ ƪƴƻǿ ȅƻǳΩǊŜ ƎƻƛƴƎ ǘƻ Ǝƻ ōŜŎŀǳǎŜ ǘƘŜȅ Ƴŀȅ ƴƻǘ ōŜ ǊŜŦǳƴŘŀōƭŜ όL 
will check on this next week). At this time the people who are thinking of riding 
down with me are: Kent, Miguel, Robert, Phil J. No wives at this point. We'll leave 
on Monday (6/28) and arrive the afternoon of 6/29 (Tuesday) to pick up our pre-
registration packages and plan out what to attend in the following days. Also, 
ǘƘŜǊŜΩǎ ŀ Pre-Welcome Party Tuesday night. LΩǾŜ Ǉǳǘ ŀ ǊƻǳƎƘ Ŏƻǎǘ breakdown of the 
travel expenses on our website: ( gwrraohioc3.org ). You can call or text me if you 
have questions (216-534-0550). 
 

WŜƴƴƛŦŜǊΩǎ wŜǎǘŀǳǊŀƴǘ ς Victor made a few calls which led to other calls and soon 12 
members decided to try our new Gathering place in Strongsville on Sunday (2/21).  
I think Roy was one of the first ones to arrive and got setup in their meeting room. 
The restaurant was very busy but we were quickly waited on and the coffee started 
flowing. Members kept coming in, menus passed out, and orders taken while we 
chatted on and on.  The wait staff was excellent and very smooth. The food was 
ƎǊŜŀǘ ŀƴŘ ŜǾŜǊȅƻƴŜ ǿŀǎ ǇƭŜŀǎŜŘΦ  hƴ ǘƻǇ ƻŦ ŀƭƭ ǘƘƛǎΣ ƴƻ ƻƴŜ ŎŀǳƎƘǘ άǘƘŜ ōǳƎέΦ  !ǘ 
our last Zoom Gathering, Roy, in his best Navy Command Voice, stated we needed 
ǘƻ ǎǘŀǊǘ ƘŀǾƛƴƎ ǘƘŜǎŜ ƻǳǘ DŀǘƘŜǊƛƴƎǎ ŀǘ WŜƴƴƛŦŜǊΩǎ !{!tΗ ό{ŜŜ ǇƘƻǘƻ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ŜƴŘύΦ 

 

https://www.wing-ding.org/
http://www.gwrraohioc3.org/wing-ding-42.html


 
 

 

 
 

 

 

    Newsletter Editor 
  Karen Dohnal (and helper Friends) 

 



 
 

 

 
 

 

 

      We are all a little stir crazy for different reasons! 

Do you have any questionable spots you want checked 

ƻǳǘΚ  LǘΩǎ ǘƛƳŜ ŦƻǊ ŀ Ŧǳƭƭ ǎƪƛƴ ŜȄŀƳΦ  

Do you have pigmentation on your skin you want gone? 

Ladies, maybe men too, do you have those ugly little 

spider veins on your legs? Consider Sclerotherapy. 

Do you unwanted hair and have wondered how to get rid 

of it besides shaving, plucking and waxing, etc?  Consider 

Laser Hair removal (for both sexes). 

The best time for a lot of procedures is in the winter 

ǿƘŜƴ ȅƻǳ Ƴƻǎǘ ƭƛƪŜƭȅ ƘŀǾŜ ƳƻǊŜ ǘƛƳŜ ŀƴŘ ŘƻƴΩǘ ƘŀǾŜ ŀ 

tan from riding! 

Ask me about any of these things and how to get them 

taken care of. 

Thanks for reading, hope we all stay safe and healthy 

until we ride again! 

        (wŜƳŜƳōŜǊ ƛƴǎǳǊŀƴŎŜ ŘƻŜǎƴΩǘ ŎƻǾŜǊ ŎƻǎƳŜǘƛŎ ǇǊƻŎŜŘǳǊŜǎΦύ 

 

 

Lilô Debôs Dialogue by Lilô Deb,  

                                                              Surgical Dermatologic LPN 

 
 



 
 

 

 
 

  

Hopperôs Humor    by Jim H.  and    Kent L.   

 
 

 



 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  LILô DEB, SUNSHINE LADY 

 

ANNIVERSARIES IN MARCH 

NONE  

No March Madness Anniversaries Here! 

 

 

 

 

Shout out to Seniors!! 
 

 

BIRTHDAYS IN MARCH 

   ROGER M.  MAR. 29 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

  

 

     

 

    


